PUBLIC NOTICE
City of Scottville, Michigan

Declaration of Vacancy — City Commissioner - Two (2) Full Terms To Expire 2028

The City of Scottville announces and declares that the following vacancies exist for the
positions of City Commissioner:

¢ City Commissioner - One Full Term To Expire 2028
e City Commissioner - One Full Term To Expire 2028

Persons who wish to be considered and appointed by the City Commission as a City
Commissioner must submit a letter of interest that is addressed to the City Commission. This
letter must contain some background information concerning the applicant and why he/she
would like to be considered for appointment. It must also state that their interest is for City
Commissioner - Full Term - Expiring 2028, All letters of interest must be accompanied by a
completed questionnaire that is available from staff at City Hall.

Letters of interest will be accepted on behalf of the City Commission until 10:00 AM. on
January 09, 2025,

Applicants must have been a City resident for more than one year to qualify for appointment.
Applicants must not have been convicted of a felony crime. Applicants must be a qualified and
registered elector according to provisions in the City Charter. Applicants must not be in default
to the City for any financial obligation.

Questions concerning this posting should be directed to the City Manager, Clarence Goodlein, by
calling 231.757.4729 or by sending email to citymanager(@cityofscottville.org




